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Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd 
As the Member of Parliament for Markham-Unionville, I would like to extend 
my best wishes to Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd for their Chinese New 
Year with Hometown Flavor — Premade Cuisine Industry Development 
Forum. 

This community event will be an excellent opportunity to celebrate the Spring 
Festival while embracing traditional Chinese culture and heritage. I hope 
everyone in attendance enjoys spending time with friends and family while 
sharing delicious Chinese cuisine and celebrating the new year.  

I would like to thank Eachtechnology Canada Co. Ltd for hosting this 
wonderful forum for our community. This event will not only bring the 
community together in celebration, but will also work to promote local Chinese 
cuisine and businesses here in Markham. It is great to see investors, food 
industry associations, restaurants, and food suppliers coming together to 
support this important sector. 

I would also like to thank all the volunteers that have made this forum and 
celebration possible. This could not have been done without you. I wish you 
all the best and many more successful years to come.

Sincerely, 




